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Good moming Council team,

I am lodging a submission re: DA2030/0130 at 109A Church St Lidcombe.
As owners at 11 Dalley St Lidcombe, we are STRONGLY opposed to this development
application to build a Waste Transfer Station.

Our major concerns are:

e great chance of odour emissions and smell

e increased noise pollution during and after construction
increased traffic during and after construction.

e lack of street parking along Dalley Street.

As neighbours along this railway corridor, the current new development of multi-storey
housing along Church Street causing noise and lack of street parking, another
development, especially industrial, will be unbearable.

WE SAY NO TO A WASTE TIP iN LIDCOMBE.

Kind regards,
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